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October 15, 2024

Dear Accompsett, Great Hollow and Nesaquake Middle School Communities,

We hope that your children have settled nicely into the school year. As we shared with you in
September, our middle schools will be phone free spaces this year. To achieve this goal, we will be
implementing the Yondr Program beginning on Tuesday, October 22. The Yondr Program utilizes a
simple, secure pouch that stores a phone. Every student will secure their phone in a personally assigned
Yondr pouch when they arrive at school. Students will maintain possession of their phones and will not
use them until their pouches are opened at the end

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rND8b1fFX5V1lZ-brGDNSQ7HFJkUgQtl/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/zZk6vTaPnXk?si=e61OufGDVcfv0gfz
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jsaUaDUbEDjOTKGHgRbk78WzEa5ByFkuCRkuAvr8plE/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.overyondr.com/phone-free-schools
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JP1XN3tSvzueiw468LPW2ON-GVCQXqE2/view?usp=sharing

